
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Exciting News from Lower Ontario Ringette League (LORL)!        

              We're thrilled to announce an exhilarating update from the Central, Southern, and Western Regions!               

Join us in celebrating Rob Johnson from Burlington, the creative genius behind our new league name and logo! 
After a competitive process, Rob's design emerged victorious, and we've polished the final touches to reveal a logo 
that captures the spirit of our league! 

        Get Ready for the Big Launch!          

Our journey towards league incorporation is on the fast track, with bylaws and policies soon to be finalized. These 
are crafted from the best practices across the regions, ensuring a seamless and exciting experience for all. 

 Mark Your Calendars: 2024/25 Season!   

LORL is set to become the new home for all B/C division teams from the Central, Southern, and Western Regions. 
Get ready to hit the ice in style! 

  Stay Connected!    

Our brand-new website, www.lorl.ca, is coming to life and will be your go-to for all things LORL. Stay tuned for the 
launch! 

        Follow Us on Social Media!         

• Email: lowerontarioringetteleague@gmail.com 

• Twitter: @lorlringette 

• Instagram: @lorlringette 

• Facebook: Lower Ontario Ringette League - https://www.facebook.com/lorlringette  

                Don’t Miss Our League Introduction Event!                  

Join us virtually on May 29th at 7 PM for an exclusive meet-and-greet via Zoom. Details will be shared soon – it’s 
your chance to learn more and get involved with the LORL community! 

We're excited to have you with us on this incredible journey.  

Let the games begin!       
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